The Landmarks Conservancy’s 13th Annual Sacred Sites Open House celebrating
New York’s diverse historic houses of worship. This year’s theme, Congregations
and Communities: 50 Years of Sacred Sites, seeks to highlight how sacred sites
create community connections through the services they offer, social ties they
create, and the spaces they provide for people from all walks of life.

The Sacred Sites Open House has attracted thousands of visitors over the last
decade, all eager to learn about the art, architecture, history, and programming at
New York’s diverse houses of worship. Be a “tourist in your own town” and
discover the incredible art, architecture, and history found in sacred spaces right
in your own backyard!

The First Congregational Church in Malone will be participating and will be open
May 20, Saturday, from 11 to 5 and May 21, Sunday, from noon to 4 pm and it’s
free. This church participated in the Underground Railroad during the nineteenth
century.

To learn more about the Sacred Sites Open House follow this link,
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rF5G54p1aPQ
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